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31st January 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM THE CHAIR OF GOVERNORS 

 

It is with a mixture of pride and sadness that I must inform you that our amazing Headteacher, 

Tash Hurtado, will be leaving The Harefield Academy at the end of the Spring term to take up a 

new role.   

 

Tash has led the school brilliantly and this is reflected in the recent Good outcome following Ofsted 

inspection.  

 

The Governors have already begun the process to identify an interim Headteacher and I will update 

you as soon as we have more to tell you.   

 

The Senior Leadership Team will ensure that your children are kept safe and well educated.   

 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, then please send me a short message via our Clerk, Sue 

Littman via the following email address sue.littman@theharefieldacademy.org. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
pp    David McVean 

Chair of Governors 
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